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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Carlos Ortega  

Address 
12376 Belle Pl 
Hughesville, MD 20637 

Phone 
3017519793  

Email 
Carlosortegajr@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
No more mandates. The vaccine has been widely available for a while now. People have had enough time to weigh the risk vs reward 
in whatever avenue of protection to the virus they see fit. The data still shows the same consistency in vulnerable populations to this 
disease. People should have the right to choose and not have this illusion of safety forced on them. The idea that "masks work" 
hinges around the proper type of mask, proper fitting and wearing, and also general handling of the face and mask. This does not 
happen and will not. I think we've seen enough lunacy spread throughout this country as a result of masks and I'm done with it. Let 
people make a choice. Clean up the disposable masks littered everywhere in the meantime.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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